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ROTARY CLUB OF McLEAN
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P.O. Box 561 • McLean, VA 22101
MEETINGS: TUESDAYS - NOON

Location: Lutheran Church of the Redeemer
1545 Chain Bridge Rd., McLean, VA 22101

Today’s Meeting
Our distinguished speaker today will be

Carlyle Howard, 
 daughter of our very own  Rotarian Matthew 
Howard (McLean).  Carlye recently returned 
from Brazil where she represented the McLean 
Rotary Club in the Rotary Youth Exchange Program.  
On Tuesday, she will share information about her 
experience abroad.

June 14, 2011                                 Dale Lazar and David Coyle

 Guests
Carlyle Howard, a guest of Matt Howard

Kate Mazon, a guest of  Lynn Heinrick
Nicole Zaccack, Devon Clark, Trevor Davidson 

and Allie Pivik of the Langley Interact Club
Gina of the McLean Interact Club

Last Meeting
Our own Matt Howard gave his classification talk.  He shared 
insights into what it is like to have his daughter, Carlyle, back 
from Brazil after 9 months.  He also told us about his trip to 
Brazil to visit Carlyle.

Announcements
• July 7 - Officer/Board Induction Ceremony.

• Nicole Zaccack, President of the Langley Interact Club 
and Gina of the McLean Interact Club informed us of the 
activities of their respective Clubs over the past year

• Pamela Danner is President of the McLean Community 
Foundation.  The Foundation is having a fund raiser at 
Salona on June 24.

• Ed Shahin and Vance Zavela reminded us to sign up for 
Nats tickets for Polio Now night.

• Ed Shahin asked us to sign up for reading at Timber Lane.

• President Glenn thanked Stan Richards for his service 
as President of the McLean Rotary Foundation.  He also 
announced that Todd Dempsey will be the new President, 
John McEvilly will be Vice President, Robert Frank will 
continue as Treasurer and Brian Pence will be Secretary 

Rotary Information Corner
A: (Answer to last week’s question). 
GUESS THE ROTARIAN WHO........ was very close to 
one of the largest tornados in our nation’s history AND 
lived tell us about it.......well, that was none other than 
that little farm girl, Lynn Heinreich and an unexpected 
surprise tornado witness in the form of Paul Ward.

Q: GUESS THE ROTARIAN WHO... ran into an old boss, 
Jimmy Carter, at a James Taylor concert over Memorial Day 
weekend?  (Answer to appear in next week’s bulletin)

Happy Talk

Dana Sipple was happy that summer has arrived 
and to be officiating again for swim meets.  
Steve Swift was happy to tell us about the long 
bike rides he has been taking.  Vance Zavela 
was happy to report that his daughter’s softball 
team finished second during the regular season 
and is in the playoffs.  Tom Mangan was happy 
to visit the Delaware shore even if he missed the 
horseshoe crab mating season.  Todd Dempsey 
was happy that his child’s soccer team was in 
the playoffs, having finished fourth in the regular 
season.  Pamela Danner was happy to have our 
Interact visitors.  Michael DeRose was happy 
that Todd Dempsey started donating blood 
platelets.  He also thanks the Interact Clubs for 
their support on McLean Day.  Paul Ward was 
happy for his trip to England.  Bob Rosenbaum 
was happy to visit Dover Downs (and to be a 
winner).  He also told us about his new cat.

•  Jul 05, 2011 - Marilen King “Classification Talk”


